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Nuclear Materials Division

1 609 North Warren Avenue, Apollo, Pa. 15613
Telephone: (412) 842-0111

May 14, 1980

Mr. Douglas Weiss

License Fee Managemen. Branch

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Docket No. 70-364/SNM-414
Docket No. 70-135/SNM-145

Dear Mr. Weiss:

Reference is made to our letter dated May 14, 1980 to
Mr. C. MacDonald associated with an amendment request
to Certificate of Compliance No. 9009, Revision No. 7.

Enclosed is a check for $150.00 as an administrative
amendment fee for the above referenced letter.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me.

Sincerely,

L
Fuolise
Michael A. Austin
Manager, Technical Contro!

PJD/MAA/mhb

Enc.

The Babcock & Wilcox Company / Established 1867
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